
 

Hi Danny, 

 

Please be advised that the TL3750 series will be going EOL as of 03/06/2017. The new TL3780 series 

will be replacing this product which has an improved design and manufacturability over the TL3750. 

The foot print and other dimensional criteria are the same. The new TL3780 has the actuator 

protected under the cover tape verses the TL3750 had the actuator exposed above the cover tape.  

You will have until March 3rd 2017 to place any last time buys or return any unused inventory. 

Please review the attached product specifications of the current TL3750 and its replacement part the 

TL3780. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rick Nelson  

Director of Sales 

 

 
 

 


